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January 17, 2023 
 
Via electronic mail afloreslaw@gmail.com 
 
Andrew Flores 
The Law Offices of Andrew Flores 
427 C Street, Suite 220 
San Diego, CA 92101 
 
Dear Mr. Flores: 
 
The Department of Cannabis Control (Department) has received your letter dated January 10, 2023 
sent to complaint analyst Monica Favreau. This information will be added to the information provided 
in the compliant received from your client Joe Hurtado on October 20, 2022 regarding the same 
subject matter.  
 
As indicated in the December 12, 2022 communication from Ms. Favreau to your client, please 
provide the names of the businesses, their business license numbers and business addresses for 
those you allege are involved in this activity. Any additional specific information you can provide to 
the Department regarding the allegations will also assist the Department in handling the complaint.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tamara Colson 
Deputy Director 
Legal Affairs Division 
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